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CITY OF LOS ANGELES
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

Ml'67,(3-51
DATE: June 27,2018

TO: Patrice Y. Lattimore, Acting Division Manager 
Office of the City Clerk

Attn: Sharon Dickinson, Deputy City Clerk 
Office of the City Clerk

FROM: Ali Poosti, Division Manager /
Wastewater Engineering Services Division! ' 
LA Sanitation and Environment VJ T

SUBJECT: FIG + PICO CONFERENCE CENTER HOTELS - NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING FOR PROPERTY AT 1240-1260 SOUTH FIGUEROA AND 601 
WEST PICO BOULEVARD_________________________

This is in response to your June 22, 2018 Notice of Public Hearing for the proposed mixed-use 
project located at 1240-1260 S. Figueroa St. and 601 W. Pico Blvd, Los Angeles, CA 90015, 
also known as the Fig + Pico Conference Center Hotels Projects. LA Sanitation, Wastewater 
Engineering Services Division, has received and logged the notification. LA Sanitation 
(LAS AN) previously responded to the Notice of Appeal Withdrawal on May 10, 2018 for this 
project. Upon review of the most recent submission, it has been determined that no additional 
hydraulic analysis is necessary due to no changes in the wastewater conveyance system. As such, 
the previous response is still valid. Please notify our office in the instance that additional 
environmental review is necessary for this project.

If you have any questions, please call Christopher DeMonbrun at (323) 342-1567 or email at 
chris.demonbrun@lacitv.org

CD/AP: al

Kosta Kaporis, LASAN 
Christopher DeMonbrun, LASAN
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